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8. Invitation related to decision OEWG-10/10 on creating innovative 

solutions through the Basel Convention for the environmentally sound 

management of household waste  

 

Decision: OEWG-10/10: Creating innovative solutions through the Basel Convention for the 

environmentally sound management of household waste 

 

Background:  

1. At its tenth meeting, the Open-ended Working Group acknowledged the interest of Parties and others 

in actively participating in the informal group on the environmentally sound management of household waste 

and supported the proposal of the informal group for the Conference of the Parties to establish a household 

waste partnership under the Basel Convention. 

2. By decision OEWG-10/10, the Working Group invited Parties and others to submit comments on the 

draft concept note on the household waste partnership (UNEP/CHW/OEWG.10/INF/14) to the Secretariat by 15 

September 2016 and requested the informal group to finalize the draft concept note, including terms of reference 

and a workplan for the biennium 2018–2019, taking into account the discussions during the tenth meeting of the 

Open-ended Working Group and comments submitted by Parties and others, and submit the draft concept note 

to the Conference of the Parties at its thirteenth meeting for its consideration. 

 

Invitations: 

Invitation Respondents Method of submission 
Deadline for 

submission 

Parties and others are invited to 

submit comments on the draft 

concept note on the household waste 

partnership 

(UNEP/CHW/OEWG.10/INF/14). 

Parties and 

others 

Please submit comments to the 

Secretariat contact point 

provided below. 

The document is available at: 

www.basel.in/oewg10 

15 September 2016 

 

Secretariat contact point:  

Mr. Matthias Kern (Email: matthias.kern@brsmeas.org; Tel.: +41 22 917 8767) 

  

http://www.basel.in/oewg10

